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The Song of the Red Ruby Jul 24 2019
The Story of Ruby Bridges Jan 10 2021 Discover the life of Ruby Bridges--a story about
bravery and breaking down barriers for kids ages 6 to 9 Ruby Bridges was the first Black
student to attend an all-white public school in the southern United States. Before she helped
desegregate schools and change the course of history, Ruby had a simple childhood. She was a
happy girl who helped take care of her younger siblings and loved to play outside. Her life
changed when she was chosen to attend William Frantz Elementary, where she became a civil
rights leader at a very young age. Explore how Ruby went from being a thoughtful girl growing
up in Mississippi to a national leader in the fight for equality. The Story of Ruby Bridges
includes: Core curriculum--Learn the Who, What, Where, When, Why, and How of Ruby's life, and
take a quick quiz to test your knowledge. Her lasting legacy--Explore how Ruby Bridges made
the world a better place for future generations, including you! Word definitions--Discover
easy-to-understand explanations of some of the more advanced words and ideas inside the book.
How will Ruby's courage inspire you?
Ruby in the Sky Nov 07 2020 A Washington Post KidsPost Summer Book Club Read Twelve-year-old
Ruby Moon Hayes does not want her new classmates to ask about her father. She does not want
them to know her mother has been arrested. And she definitely does not want to make any
friends. Ruby just wants to stay as silent and invisible as a new moon in the frozen sky. She
and her mother won’t be staying long in Vermont anyway, and then things can go back to the
way they were before everything went wrong. But keeping to herself isn’t easy when Ahmad
Saleem, a Syrian refugee, decides he’s her new best friend. Or when she meets “the Bird
Lady,” a recluse named Abigail who lives in a ramshackle shed near Ruby’s house. Before long
Ahmad and Abigail have become Ruby’s friends—and she realizes there is more to their stories
than everyone knows. As ugly rumors begin to swirl around the people Ruby loves, she must
make a choice: break her silence, or risk losing everything that’s come to mean so much to
her. Ruby in the Sky is a story of the walls we hide behind, and the magic that can happen
when we’re brave enough to break free.
Figuring Out Frances Jan 28 2020 Ten-year-old Abigail's neighbor Travis, her best friend
although he is at a different school, upsets her when he transfers to her school, ignores
her, and laughs at her grandmother's Alzheimer's along with his new friends.
The Ruby in Her Navel Jun 02 2020 Set in the Middle Ages during the brief yet glittering
rule of the Norman kings, The Ruby in Her Navel is a tale in which the conflicts of the past
portend the present. The novel opens in Palermo, in which Latin and Greek, Arab and Jew live
together in precarious harmony. Thurstan Beauchamp, the Christian son of a Norman knight,
works for Yusuf, a Muslim Arab, in the palace’s central finance office, a job which includes
the management of blackmail and bribes, and the gathering of secret information for the king.
But the peace and prosperity of the kingdom is being threatened, internally as well as

externally. Known for his loyalty but divided between the ideals of chivalry and the harsh
political realities of his tumultuous times, Thurstan is dispatched to uncover the
conspiracies brewing against his king. During his journeys, he encounters the woman he loved
as a youth; and the renewed promise of her love, as well as the mysterious presence of an
itinerant dancing girl, sends him on a spiritual odyssey that forces him to question the
nature of his ambition and the folly of uncritical reverence for authority. With the
exquisite prose and masterful narrative drive that have earned him widespread acclaim, Barry
Unsworth transports the reader to a distant past filled with deception and mystery, and whose
racial, tribal, and religious tensions are still with us today.
Through My Eyes Jul 28 2022 Ruby Bridges recounts the story of her involvement, as a sixyear-old, in the integration of her school in New Orleans in 1960.
Stop Pretending Jul 16 2021 It happens just like that, in the blink of an eye. An older
sister has a mental breakdown and has to be hospitalized. A younger sister is left behind to
cope with a family torn apart by grief and friends who turn their backs on her. But worst of
all is the loss of her big sister, her confidante, her best friend, who has gone someplace no
one can reach. In the tradition of The Bell Jar, I Never Promised You a Rose Garden, and
Lisa, Bright and Dark comes this haunting first book told in poems, and based on the true
story of the author's life. 2000 Best Books for Young Adults (ALA) and 2000 Quick Picks for
Young Adults (Recomm. Books for Reluctant Young Readers)
The Two Wrong Halves of Ruby Taylor Oct 07 2020 Funny and poignant, Amanda Panitch's new
middle-grade novel The Two Wrong Halves of Ruby Taylor is an exploration of mixed families,
identity, hundred-year-old curses, and the terrifying challenge of standing up for yourself
against your loved ones. Of her two granddaughters, Grandma Yvette clearly prefers Ruby
Taylor's perfect—and perfectly Jewish—cousin, Sarah. They do everything together, including
bake cookies and have secret sleep overs that Ruby isn't invited to. Twelve-year-old Ruby
suspects Grandma Yvette doesn't think she's Jewish enough. The Jewish religion is
matrilineal, which means it's passed down from mother to child, and unlike Sarah, Ruby’s
mother isn’t Jewish. But when Sarah starts acting out--trading in her skirts and cardigans
for ripped jeans and stained t-shirts, getting in trouble at school--Ruby can’t help but be
somewhat pleased. Then Sarah suddenly takes things too far, and Ruby is convinced Sarah is
possessed by a dybbuk, an evil spirit... that Ruby may or may not have accidentally released
from Grandma Yvette's basement. Ruby is determined to save her cousin, but a dybbuk can only
be expelled by a "pious Jew." If Ruby isn't Jewish enough for her own grandmother, how can
she possibly be Jewish enough to fight a dybbuk? Amanda Panitch writes with a humorous,
irresistible, and authentic voice. This character-driven story with a magic twist about
speaking up and finding your place in the world is for fans of Erin Entrada Kelly, Stacey
McAnulty, and Greg Howard.
Through My Eyes: Ruby Bridges Aug 17 2021 In November 1960, all of America watched as a tiny
six-year-old black girl, surrounded by federal marshals, walked through a mob of screaming
segregationists and into her school. An icon of the civil rights movement, Ruby Bridges
chronicles each dramatic step of this pivotal event in history through her own words.
Slayers Volume 1 Oct 26 2019 "The novel that inspired the hit anime"--Cover.
Ruby Redfort Take Your Last Breath Apr 12 2021 Crack open Ruby Redfort’s second adventure —
and you will literally be on the edge of your wits. Everyone’s favorite girl detective is
back for a second mind-blowing installment, packed with all the off-the-wall humor, action,
and friendship of the first book. This time, though, it’s an adventure on the wide-open
ocean, and Ruby is all at sea. . . . Can she crack the case of the Twinford pirates while
evading the clutches of a vile sea monster as well as the evil Count von Viscount? Well, you
wouldn’t want to bet against her.
Ruby Redfort 05. Pick Your Poison Mar 31 2020 Meet Ruby Redfort: supercool secret agent,
code-cracker. and thirteen-year-old girl, created by award-winning author Lauren Child.
Let's Read About-- Ruby Bridges Oct 19 2021 Ruby Bridges was born during the time of
segregation in the South. In 1960, she made history when she attended an all-white school.
Follow her story and learn why we still celebrate her courage today.
Ruby Redfort Feel the Fear Jul 04 2020 “Fans will happily greet the usual cast of marvelous
supporting characters and rejoice at Ruby’s return.” — Booklist Ruby Redfort is one fearless
kid, buster. She’s ready to defy death again to capture the ghostly foe that’s stealing from
the highest buildings in Twinford. But fearlessness can lead to risk-taking, which can land a
person in very serious trouble. Ruby may think she’s invincible, but recklessness always
comes before a fall.
The Story of Ruby Bridges Dec 09 2020 Category: Biography"Please, God, try to forgive those

people. Because even if they say those bad things, They don't know what they're doing."This
is the true story of an extraordinary 6-year-old who helped shape history when she became the
first African-American sent to first grade in an all white school. This moving book captures
the courage of a little girl standing alone in the face of racism."Ford's moving watercolor
paintings...capture the...warmth of Ruby's family and community, the immense powers against
her, and her shining inner strength." --Booklist
I Am Ruby Bridges (Digital Read Along Edition) May 26 2022 Ruby Bridges tells her story as
never before and shares the events of the momentous day in 1960 when Ruby became the first
Black child to integrate the all-white William Franz Elementary as a six year old little girl
-- a personal and intimate look through a child's lens at a landmark moment in our Civil
Rights history. My work will be precious. I will bridge the "gap" between Black & white...
...and hopefully all people! I suppose some things in life are just meant to be. When Ruby
Bridges was six years old, she became the first Black child to integrate the all-white
William Frantz Elementary in Louisiana. Based on the pivotal events that happened in 1960 and
told from her point of view, this is a poetic reflection on her experience that changed the
face of history and the trajectory of the Civil Rights movement. I Am Ruby Bridges offers
hope and confidence to all children. It is the perfect learning tool for schools and
libraries to teach the story of Ruby Bridges and introduce this landmark story to young
readers in a powerful new way. This story of innocence and courage is brought to life by
NAACP-nominated artist, Nikkolas Smith through stunning and breath-taking illustrations.
Embracing the meaning of her name, Bridges reflects with poignancy and heart on the way one
brave little girl stood proud to help build a bridge between all people and pave the path for
future generations.
The Curse of the Ruby Eyes Feb 20 2022 Who or what is killing archeologists.Dark secrets
lurk beneath secrets that hide a most dangerous mystery that may prove impossible to solve
for Amelia Albert, who recently hired on with the local police as a criminal investigator to
assist in a murder case. Amelia didn't believe in curses or supernatural magic until she saw
her first homicide case as a pile of ash on the floor in his study. A small stone dragon
found at the scene and a 700-year-old Burmese curse, wrote on the back wall.Her only suspects
are an immortal slave and his Naga dragon master, that lead Amelia and lead detective, Robert
Flatterly on a race to solve the case before they become the next victims.
Hang in There Bozo: The Ruby Redfort Emergency Survival Guide for Some Tricky Predicaments
Aug 05 2020 Ruby Redfort: secret agent, detective, thirteen-year-old kid. And now... survival
expert.
The Face At The Window May 14 2021 ‘A chilling page-turner...Gripping and twisty, I was
hooked until the last page.’ Sophie Flynn, author of All My Lies They’re in your house. They
want your life. And now, they have your baby. To the world, I’m @HappyWife. Online, people
only see my picture-perfect home, my handsome husband, Nick, and my beautiful baby, Thomas.
They don’t see the real Gemma Adams. They don’t see my past, the dark secrets I’m hiding in
my marriage. They don’t see the fear I live in every single day. But I know someone is
watching me. And now, they’ve taken Thomas. I just don’t know why. But I’m going to stop at
nothing to get my baby back. Even if it destroys everything I’ve got to find him. A
compelling thriller, packed with suspense - fans of K.L. Slater and Lisa Jewell won't be able
to put it down. Praise for The Face at the Window: 'Tense and heartbreaking, this emotional
thriller really got under my skin.' Barbara Copperthwaite, author of The Girl in the Missing
Poster ‘Races towards an explosive ending. A compelling and engrossing read!’ Jane Isaac,
author of One Good Lie 'An emotional rollercoaster of a thriller with twists and turns that
kept me hooked from page one.' Karen Coles, author of The Asylum ‘Chilling, twisty, emotional
and compulsive, this is psychological thriller writing at its best!’ A.A. Chaudhuri, author
of She's Mine ‘Loved this book!! The twists just kept coming’ ☆☆☆☆☆ Reader Review ‘A great
page turner, brilliantly addictive with great characters and I just loved every page.’ ☆☆☆☆☆
Reader Review ‘Wow - just wow...took a plot twist that I wasn't expecting.’ Reader Review
‘Kept me turning the pages late into the night...The ending was satisfying and unexpected.’
Reader Review ‘A great read with loads of twists and turns which kept me guessing until the
end.’ Reader Review ‘This book was incredible!...It was so hard to put down...Would
definitely recommend.’ Reader Review ‘Packed full of suspense, nail-biting angst and drama,
this is one you definitely don't want to miss!’ Reader Review ‘Wow!...This book definitely
gave me chills!’ Reader Review ‘This is so addictive writing. Definitely recommend it.’ ‘A
great page turner, brilliantly addictive with great characters and I just loved every page.’
☆☆☆☆☆ Reader Review ‘This was a very good page turner... it’s full of twists and turns
throughout, the suspense keeps you on the edge of your seat.’ Reader Review ‘Read in one

sitting! Dark, frightening and twisty story that you won't be able to put down’ Reader Review
Ruby Bridges Goes to School: My True Story Mar 24 2022 The extraordinary true story of Ruby
Bridges, the first Black child to integrate a New Orleans school -- now with simple text for
young readers!
The Complete Ruby Redfort Collection: Look into My Eyes; Take Your Last Breath; Catch Your
Death; Feel the Fear; Pick Your Poison; Blink and You Die (Ruby Redfort) May 02 2020 A
collection of all 6 books in the super-awesome Ruby Redfort series! Hey, buster! Normal life
is a total yawn. So break out of boredom with multi-million-copy bestselling author Lauren
Child, and meet your new favourite heroine... Ruby Redfort: detective, secret agent, thirteenyear-old kid.
Ruby Redfort Blink and You Die Sep 17 2021 Got a sixth sense for trouble? Read on, buster.
Our favorite girl detective calls on her gut instincts in an exciting grand finale of the
Ruby Redfort series. Ruby Redfort: you can count on her when the ice starts to crack. Falling
through the air at 120 miles per hour? Just relax and think fast. But now even Ruby Redfort
is running scared. A bunch of people want her dead, and worst of all, one of them is on her
team. When your name is first on a mastermind's hit list, do you lock the doors, switch off
the lights, and wait for someone else to do something? Or do you get out there and save
yourself? If you're Ruby Redfort, genius code breaker and undercover agent, the choice is
clear: death or glory. In a satisfying series finale, surprises are in store and Spectrum's
backstory comes to light as fans bid good-bye to Ruby Redfort, every smart kid's smart kid.
He Who Fights with Monsters Jun 22 2019 The path from retail middle management to
interdimensional wizard adventurer wasn't easy, but Jason Asano is settling into his new
life. Now, a contest draws young elites to the city of Greenstone, competing for a grand
prize. Jason must gather a band of companions if he is to stand a chance against the best the
world has to offer.While the young adventurers are caught up in competition, the city leaders
deal with revelations of betrayal as a vast and terrible enemy is revealed. Although Jason
seems uninvolved, he has unknowingly crossed the enemy's path before. Friends and foes made
along the way will lead him to cross it again as inevitable conflict looms.After cementing
itself as one of the best-rated serial novels on Royal Road with an astonishing 13 million
views, the He Who Fights with Monsters Series is now available on Kindle. It's perfect for
fans of Pirate Aba, Dakota Krout, and Luke Chmilenko.
The Life of Ruby Bridges Jun 14 2021 "This book for elementary readers outlines key dates
throughout this change maker's life. Full-color photographs and a timeline depict each step
in the road to change, from Ruby Bridges's early life through her first steps in an all-white
school and her struggles against racism. A glossary, further resources, and an index are
included"-Charlie and Lola: But Excuse Me That is My Book Nov 27 2019 Beetles, Bugs and Butterflies is
Lola's absolute favourite book ever in the whole wide world. So naturally she is distraught
when it's not at the library. Someone else has borrowed it! Charlie tries everything he can
think of to placate her but nothing is ever going to beat Beetles, Bugs and Butterflies. That
is, until Charlie finds Chimps and Chimpanzees and then Lola has a new best book ever!
Good Girls Feb 29 2020 Some people would say this is the story of a photograph. How it was
taken and what happened to me after the whole world saw it. And it is. But it's also the
story of a lot of other things. So look at the picture all you want. I am so much more than
what you see.
Ruby Bridges Goes to School Mar 12 2021 Ruby Bridges tells the story of how she helped end
racial segregation in the New Orleans public school system when she was in the first grade.
Ruby Jan 22 2022 A New York Times bestseller and Oprah Book Club 2.0 selection, the epic,
unforgettable story of a man determined to protect the woman he loves from the town desperate
to destroy her. This beautiful and devastating debut heralds the arrival of a major new voice
in fiction. Ephram Jennings has never forgotten the beautiful girl with the long braids
running through the piney woods of Liberty, their small East Texas town. Young Ruby Bell,
“the kind of pretty it hurt to look at,” has suffered beyond imagining, so as soon as she
can, she flees suffocating Liberty for the bright pull of 1950s New York. Ruby quickly winds
her way into the ripe center of the city—the darkened piano bars and hidden alleyways of the
Village—all the while hoping for a glimpse of the red hair and green eyes of her mother. When
a telegram from her cousin forces her to return home, thirty-year-old Ruby finds herself
reliving the devastating violence of her girlhood. With the terrifying realization that she
might not be strong enough to fight her way back out again, Ruby struggles to survive her
memories of the town’s dark past. Meanwhile, Ephram must choose between loyalty to the sister
who raised him and the chance for a life with the woman he has loved since he was a boy. Full

of life, exquisitely written, and suffused with the pastoral beauty of the rural South, Ruby
is a transcendent novel of passion and courage. This wondrous page-turner rushes through the
red dust and gossip of Main Street, to the pit fire where men swill bootleg outside Bloom’s
Juke, to Celia Jennings’s kitchen, where a cake is being made, yolk by yolk, that Ephram will
use to try to begin again with Ruby. Utterly transfixing, with unforgettable characters,
riveting suspense, and breathtaking, luminous prose, Ruby offers an unflinching portrait of
man’s dark acts and the promise of the redemptive power of love. Ruby was a finalist for the
PEN America Robert Bingham Debut Novel Award, a Barnes & Noble Discover Great New Writers
selection, and an Indie Next Pick.
Clarice Bean Spells Trouble Aug 24 2019 A new 20th anniversary edition of the utterly
classic Clarice Bean Spells Trouble by bestselling Children's Laureate, Lauren Child. There
are so many things in life you can't explain. Like why isn't YOU spelt U? Why isn't WHY spelt
Y? And why can just opening your mouth get you into some very BIG trouble? Clarice Bean is in
non-stop trouble these days - almost as much as Karl Wrenbury, and he is the naughtiest boy
in school. Clarice just wants to star in the school play and impress Mrs Wilberton in the
spelling bee, but things aren't quite going to plan . . . 'Witty and charming. We can't get
enough of Clarice Bean.' The Sunday Times
Catch Your Death (Ruby Redfort, Book 3) Dec 21 2021 Ruby Redfort: Undercover agent, codecracker and thirteen-year-old genius – there’s nothing average about her. Only this time it’s
an adventure in the wild, and it’ll take all Ruby’s got just to survive...
Look Into My Eyes Aug 29 2022 What would you do if you were a thirteen-year-old kid and a
secret agency asked you to become their ace code-cracker? Panic? Panic will freeze your
brain. Tell all your friends? You'd be out on your ear Bozo! Could you keep it zipped? Well,
could you, buster? Lucky for Ruby Redfort, she's not your average kid. She's never going to
crack. She's super smart, she's always cool and she can keep her mouth shut - can't she?
(Book flap).
Feel the Fear (Ruby Redfort, Book 4) Feb 08 2021 Ruby Redfort: Undercover agent, codecracker and thirteen-year-old genius.
Ruby Redfort Look Into My Eyes Jun 26 2022 "Sardonic narration will grab readers from the
get-go, and puzzles laced throughout will intrigue those who share Ruby’s passion for solving
mysteries." — Publishers Weekly (starred review) Everyone knows that Clarice Bean is
exceptionordinarily keen on the Ruby Redfort books. In her own starring role, Ruby, a genius
code-cracker and daring detective, and her sidekick butler, Hitch, work for a secret crimebusting organization called Spectrum. Ruby gets into lots of scrapes with evil villains, but
she's always ice-cool in a crisis.
Take Your Last Breath (Ruby Redfort, Book 2) Sep 25 2019 Hey, buster! Normal life is a total
yawn. So break out of boredom with multi-million-copy bestselling author Lauren Child, and
meet your new favourite heroine... Ruby Redfort: detective, secret agent, thirteen-year-old
kid.
This Is Your Time Apr 24 2022 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • CBC KIDS’ BOOK CHOICE AWARD WINNER
Civil rights icon Ruby Bridges—who, at the age of six, was the first black child to integrate
into an all-white elementary school in New Orleans—inspires readers and calls for action in
this moving letter. Her elegant, memorable gift book is especially uplifting in the wake of
Kamala Harris making US history as the first female, first Black, and first South Asian vice
president–elect. Written as a letter from civil rights activist and icon Ruby Bridges to the
reader, This Is Your Time is both a recounting of Ruby’s experience as a child who had to be
escorted to class by federal marshals when she was chosen to be one of the first black
students to integrate into New Orleans’ all-white public school system and an appeal to
generations to come to effect change. This beautifully designed volume features photographs
from the 1960s and from today, as well as stunning jacket art from The Problem We All Live
With, the 1964 painting by Norman Rockwell depicting Ruby’s walk to school. Ruby’s honest and
impassioned words, imbued with love and grace, serve as a moving reminder that “what can
inspire tomorrow often lies in our past.” This Is Your Time will electrify people of all ages
as the struggle for liberty and justice for all continues and the powerful legacy of Ruby
Bridges endures.
Ruby Redfort Look Into My Eyes Oct 31 2022 Thirteen-year-old Ruby, a genius code-cracker and
daring detective, gets an anonymous call setting a challenge that leads her to the
headquarters of Spectrum, a highly secret anti-crime agency that needs her help to crack a
code, but soon Ruby uncovers dastardly plans of the Fool's Gold Gang.
Ruby Bridges Nov 19 2021 Ruby Bridges was just six years old when she was chosen to be the
first (and only) black child in the all-white William Frantz Elementary School. At the time,

Ruby was too young to understand how the simple act of attending school would change the
lives of many to come. Her courageous act left the legacy that given a chance, anyone at any
age can make a difference in the world.
THE RUBY REDFORT COLLECTION: 1-3: Look into My Eyes; Take Your Last Breath; Catch Your Death
(Ruby Redfort) Dec 29 2019 3 super-awesome Ruby Redfort books! Hey, buster! Normal life is a
total yawn. So break out boredom with multi-million-copy bestselling author Lauren Child, and
meet your new favourite heroine... Ruby Redfort: detective, secret agent, thirteen-year-old
kid.
The Education of Ruby Loonfoot Sep 05 2020 Set in 1957, Ruby struggles with issues of race,
culture, and abuse as she attends St. Nic's Catholic school and at home, where she is torn
between her devout Catholic mother and her traditionalist Ojibwe grandmother.
Through My Eyes Sep 29 2022 Ruby Bridges recounts the story of her involvement, as a sixyear-old, in the integration of her school in New Orleans in 1960.
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